
Members of the House Judiciary Committee- 

I strongly urge you to vote "no" on HB 4147 and HB 4045. 

Oregon legislators have already shown their cowardice by letting out of state billionaires sink 

their fangs into them to exploit profit. Oregonians and Americans are wising up to your 

disgusting betrayal of our rights and above all our Constitution. Neither of us will ever forget the 

actions you take today on these bills.  

These changes to the law are up to We the People. When these get pushed through without 

transparency or our approval, we will remember. I hope you make the just decision for We the 

People and  vote "no" on HB 4147 and HB 4045. 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Jesse Woodbury 

Tigard 

 


